
As a caravan park operator in Cairns for the past 29 years electricity prices have increased way above 
inflation. With the proposed ridiculously high increases it will impact very badly on my business. We cater 
for many tourists on a budget so a big increase in the electricity price will greatly effect my customers as I 
will have to pass these increases on to them.i have to set my prices some 18months in advance so I 
cannot take these increases into account in the short term. It's wrong to increase the price of electricity 
by so much. Behind wages electricity costs are my 2nd biggest expense so any big increase will affect the 
viability of my business. 


